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       INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM
        SUBJECT:  Financial Orders
DATE:
October 24, 2007

TO:
All Departments and Agencies

FROM:
Ellen J. Schneiter, State Budget Officer, Bureau of the Budget

The purpose of this memo is to remind all departments and agencies of the procedures that the Bureau of the Budget uses to process financial orders so that delays in approval can be avoided.  Although our guidelines have not changed, we regularly encounter issues with financial orders that result in significant delays in the approval process.


Financial orders must be received in the Bureau of the Budget at least seven working days prior to the scheduled meeting with the Governor.  Financial orders received less than seven working days prior to the meeting will be scheduled for the next meeting.  The deadlines for submitting financial orders are posted on the Budget and Financial Management System bulletin board, as well as the Bureau’s website.


Departments and agencies will be notified of any corrections that need to be made or additional information that is required within five working days of receipt of the financial order.  For that reason, a careful review of spelling, grammar, account numbers and dollar amounts should be undertaken before the financial order is submitted to the Bureau of the Budget.  In addition please be sure that all appropriate back-up forms are attached, including revenue and transfer forms.


The financial order must be signed by the department or agency head signifying to the Governor that the financial transactions in the document are being proposed with his or her full knowledge.  A department or agency head may authorize a designee to approve financial orders in his or her absence by providing written authorization to the Bureau of the Budget.


Please feel free to contact me at 624-7810 should you have any questions or concerns regarding these guidelines or the financial order process.
